
 

   

 

 

 

 

Starting on Thursday   15
th

 October 2015 there will be a monthly 

start up session for people new ukulele, these sessions will be open 

to anyone who has just discovered the ukulele, has had one for 

some time but only just getting around to learning or wants to 

find out if they can play and it will be open to all ages. The cost of 

this will be £3 per session and there will be a small number of 

ukuleles available to hire for the evening for a small donation to 

our adopted charity Nordoff Robbins. So if you have a Ukulele 

and haven’t started yet or you know someone who may need some 

help or encouragement come along to the  

The Chequers Inn 

  

177 Southborough Lane, Bromley Common, Kent, BR2 8AP 

Sessions will run from 8.30 till 10pm. 

 

For more info contact:  07907 574306 


